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Mr. Nunzio J. Palladino
~

Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H. Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Palladino:

Enclosed is a copy of correspendence I received from
Charles F. Jones. The letter raises some serious concerns -

about the restart of the Three Mile Island nuclear power
plant. I would greatly appreciate it if you would carefully
review this matter and provide me with an appropriate
response.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

f p
caA ;are4-32.C~

Paul S. Sarbanes
United States Senator
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Honorable Paul S. Sarbanes
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Sarbanes:

am writing as a member of the nuclear power industry
-

7

to urge your support in an early decision by the Commis-
sioners of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on the
restart of Three Mile Island, Unit I.

We believe the NRC now has an adequate basis on which
to decide the lifting of its 1979 Shutdown Orders of
TMI-I. This early decision will ease a major burden
of uncertaint N rom both the industry and the regional
economy affe'c.ted by the order.i

Very7 ruly'h rs,
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